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SIXTEENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST
HOLY EUCHARIST
8 SEPTEMBER 2024
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING: The date for the AGM is Sunday
the 27 October after the 10:00am service. As per the Diocesan
Rules, all people who participate in the discussion and voting at
the AGM should be registered members of the parish and so if you
are not in the Electoral Roll, there is a copy at the crossing table.
Kindly check that your name appears on the Roll otherwise please
fil a form at the Crossing Table. We strongly encourage the

younger people to seriously consider joining the Parish Council.
We need both the young and the old.

MEN’S LUNCH: The next Men's Lunch will be tomorrow, 9th
September, at the Geelong RSL, Belmont at 12 noon. All are
welcome, looking forward to seeing you — Jim Thyer

WORKING BEE: The next working bee will be on Saturday
14th September, from 9:00am to 11:00am. All welcome to help.

AFTER SIX DINNER: Please RSVP through the email address:
office@christchurchgeelong.org for our next After Six Dinner on
Thursday 19 September from 6.30pm at El Toro Restaurant down
at 245 Moorabool Street.

.. THE CHRONICLE: The September Chronicle
% \ is available TODAY - it's ready for you to

I collect from the Crossing Table. Uncollected
copies will be posted in mid-September — but if
you collect your copy it will save on the postage! There’s lots of
news of what’'s happening and what's been happening around the
parish — Happy Reading!!!

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS: Baa! Moo! Woof! Neigh!
Meow! The animals are saylng “Please bring me to church with
you on Sunday, 6™ October.” We will once again celebrate St.
Francis with the blessing of all creation and our animals at
10:00am service. Large animals (donkeys, cows, horses, etc.) will
be blessed in the church garden or you can bring a picture of
them. Please make sure your pets are safe and secured on
leashes or in cages.




FATHERS’ DAY RAFFLE: Thank you to all who supported this

raffle and congratulations to the ten winners. To the_e rest of us,

there's always a next time. We raised $300 for the parish coffers.
—The Fundraisers

SAMARITAN’S PURSE: /t is time for Operation
Christmas Child. As you prayerfully prepare
to Pack Your Shoebox Gift... Pleas remember
4 that your shoebox gift will be an expression of
0 o God’s love to a child somewhere around the
R Christen®s globe. In fact, it may be the only gift the child
receives. So, plan to pack quality items that will
last, and don’t forget to make it FUN! Please see Jan about
your box and for further details.

CONTACT DETAILS
Vicar: The Revd. Lankiri Thaba
@ let.theology@gmail.com &, 0435 109 914

Clergy Team: The Revds. Andrew Constance 0421 841 029,

John Howells 5244 0649, Barry Smith 0409 409 473,
Jen Dunn (0407 433 092).

& (Office) 5221 8055 (leave a message).

@ office@christchurchgeelong.org
@ www.christchurchgeelong.com.au

Organist: Mr Winton Barry
Office Admin: Mrs Makay Thaba

THE WEEK AHEAD
Tuesday, 10 September- Meditation in the Chapel at 7:15pm
Wednesday, 11 September- Holy Eucharist at 10am

NEXT SUNDAY— 15 Sept. (17 SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST)
Services: Eucharist every Sunday at:

8am (Said), 10am (Sung) & 5:15pm (Shortened)

Readings:
Proverbs 1:20-33
Psalm 19

James 2:18-26
Mark 8:27-38

We acknowledge the Wadawwrrung people of the Kulin
Nation as the traddional custodians of the lands on which
Chwist Chuwuwch and ity building now stand.”



